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Stolen golf carts

	Caledon OPP are looking for two golf carts that were reported stolen July 30 from the Palgrave area.

One is described as a 2009 Club Car Precedent, gas powered, beige, with a canopy, windshield and rear flip seat. The other is a 2010

Club Car Precedent, green, gas powered with a canopy, windshield and rear flip seat.

Police are asking anyone with information regarding this theft to contact them at (905) 584-2241 or toll-free at 1-888-310-1122.

Those who wish to remain anonymous can call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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